
 

Dear IPC9 Delegates 

Herewith the 4th Announcement for IPC9: 

ABSTRACT EXTENSION 

We have been inundated with requests to have the Abstract deadline extended and so we have 

extended it to January 31st 2016. 

For those of you wanting to submit workshop proposals, the deadline for submissions will also be 

31st January 2016.  

For those of you that will be in the field and not able to make this deadline please contact the Chair 

at enquiries@penguincongress.org. 

 

Wishing all of you a wonderful Christmas and happy New Year  
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